

FIRE DEPARTMENT

METROTECH CENTER

BROOKLYN, N.Y. 11201-3857

NICHOLAS SCOPPETTA Fire Commissioner

Suite 8W-6

August 27, 2002

Ralph Feldman 315 East 8th Street New York, NY 10009

Dear Mr. Feldman:

Thank you for sharing your ideas regarding the September 11th memorial. We have forwarded your suggestions to the Lower Manhattan Development Corporation, the agency that will be deciding the future of the site. If you wish to contact them, their address is:

Lower Manhattan Development Corporation One Liberty Plaza, 20th Floor New York, NY 10006

They may also be contacted via email at lmdc@empire.state.ny.us. Thanks again for writing.

Sincerely,

Lauren Wynne

Office of the Commissioner

Lauren Wyme